
 
 

 

Charity Collection for Happy Endings Rescue Centre 

 

Every Christmas the School participates in a Charity Collection.                                             

Over the past years it has been the ‘Shoe box appeal’ which has always proved 

popular. 

 

This year it was decided to help out a local Animal Sanctuary Nr Faversham. 

Rob & Nicolette had already had some dealings with this charity and  

after a conversation Nicolette had with one of the volunteers at the sanctuary it was     

decided to raise whatever we could for them.  We decided to collect food, food bowls, 

blankets, toys etc and asked for it to be cat or dog related as they had been recently 

overwhelmed by the number of cats and dogs coming into the centre. 

This proved to be extremely popular and Nicolette had phone calls from Foster Carers 

fully supporting the collection and even had members of the public knocking at the 

school door donating. 

 

On the Thursday before we broke up from school we took everyone over to the rescue 

centre to donate the goodies.  They were overwhelmed by the collection and could not 

thank us enough.  We then had a short tour and met some of the rescued animals, and 

a puppy which had been given a home to go to. 

 

On behalf of everyone who donated, the School would like to say a                                   

BIG THANK YOU to you all 
 

 

 

 

Nicolette with the fund 

raising goodies which 

were donated to     

‘Happy Endings Rescue’. 

Nikki with the Puppy which 

had just been given a home. 


